
From:   Phillip Inglis   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 10, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0005-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,
This email is to confirm that Etherstack Inc. agrees to only use itinerant frequencies pursuant to their
request for an STA to permit demonstration of their technology in Las Vegas, Nevada.  Further, please
amend the application to specify 450 to 470 MHz as the UHF band in lieu of the 470 to 490 MHz band.
Regards,
Phil Inglis
Consultant to Etherstack Inc.


